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Dear parents:  …. After one of the toughest selections in years we now have a new Head Boy and 
Girl and new deputies. Letters of applications, quizzes, public speaking, interviews, elections and the 
winners are …well all of  Year 6 for taking part in such good spirits and wishing everyone well.  All Year 6 
have key roles to play in the school. So good luck to all of them for the future. 

and finally ….. big weekend of sport Rugby World Cup and Liverpool vs Man United ….enjoy the Autumn half-term with your family.

Pics of the week  …..   Arthur and Chiara 
new head boy and girl and Ipi Nathaniel 
Olivia and Natalie as deputies + our 
Harvest for a local food charity and Year 
3’s assembly last week 


